
 

 

Maroussi, 16 October 2023 

 

Update of corporate presentation 
 
 
HELLENiQ ENERGY Holdings S.A. (the “Company”) has updated its corporate presentation 
to reflect the latest information on its 2023 financial performance as well as the progress 
on the Group’s VISION 2025 strategy implementation.     
 
The presentation is available on the Company’s website (https://www.helleniqenergy.gr).     
 
For additional information, you may refer to Investor Relations (tel. +30 210-6302526, +30 
210-6302305 and email ir@helleniq.gr).  
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